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Per your application dated June 29, 2015, the items on the next page requires your response or 
clarification. I apologize for the short turnaround time but please respond to this e-mail by 
close of business Thursday, January 21, 2016. If you need more time to respond, please 
let me know of an alternate date to respond. 

Our fax number is (817) 200-1263. You may respond by e-mail in pdf format if you'd like. My 
email address is Jackie.Cook@nrc.gov. When responding to this e-mail, please includ~ the 
license, docket and control numbers located at the top of this page. 

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation, assistance, and prompt response in this matter. 

IRA/ 
Jacqueline D. Cook 
Senior Health Physicist 
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R. Graham, Ph.D. -2-

1. Please note that "general licensed" check sources are not specifically line listed on your 
specific license. 

Please confirm your understanding of the above. 

2. Please note that the NRC does not list an "Alternate Radiation Protection Officer" in a 
license. The Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) is responsible for the overall management 
of the radiation safety program; identifying radiation safety problems, initiating, 
recommending or providing corrective actions; verifying implementation of corrective 
actions; ensuring compliance with the Commission's rules and regulations and 
conditions of the license. An RSO should actively participate in the day-to-day 
management of the radiation safety program. Although the performance of certain 
radiation safety tasks may be delegated by the RSO to other individuals (such as an 
alternate Radiation Safety Officer), the responsibil ity for the overall effectiveness of the 
radiation safety program and for compliance with NRC rules and regulations and 
conditions of the license reside with the RSO. 

Please confirm your understanding of the above. 

3. With the issuance of amendment number 27 to license number 05-14892-02, dated 
November 12, 2014, please note that we reviewed your current gas chromatograph 
inventory and based on your statement and a verification of the corresponding sealed 
source and device registration certificates determined that you are no longer in 
possession of specifically licensed gas chromatographs. Therefore, the authorization for 
the use of Ni-63 in specifically licensed gas chromatographs has been removed from the 
license with the issuance of amendment number 27. 

Please confirm this statement, as appropriate. 


